
 

Missing woman found 

 

Aug. 29, 2021 

Theresa Antonine-Mitchell, 71, of Columbia, has been located, and she is safe.  

She had last been seen last evening at Newman Center, 602 Turner Ave., on the University of Missouri 

campus.  

Thanks to the public’s support, she was located. This was truly a community effort, and we are grateful 

for everyone who helped spread the word. Their efforts helped bring Theresa home.  
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